From: BARNIER Michel (TF50)
Sent: 12 March 2018 15:53

To: 'xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx'

Cc:

Subject: FW: Best for Britain Campaign

Dear Lord Malloch-Brown, Dear Mark,

Thank you very much for your e-mail and all the information about the 'Best for Britain' campaign.

I fondly remember our meeting when you were UNDP Administrator and I was Foreign Minister.

Having consulted my calendar I am afraid that at this extremely busy stage in the negotiations, it will be difficult for me to commit to a meeting for the foreseeable future.

Thank you for your understanding.

With my best wishes,

Michel Barnier

From: Mark Malloch-BrownSGO [mailto:mark.malloch-brown@sqo.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 1:48 PM

To: BARNIER Michel (TF50)

Cc:

Subject: Best for Britain Campaign

Dear Mr Barnier,

Kofi Annan told me that he had kindly raised with you the Best for Britain Campaign which I chair. We are trying to build a strong public majority in favour of staying in the EU which will in time influence the outcome of the upcoming UK parliamentary votes. We have attracted quite a lot of media attention as well as considerable fundraising success in recent weeks. I attach a link to a recent Reuters interview with our CEO, Eloise

Todd. https://uk.reuters.com/article/uk-britain-eu-campaigner/chance-of-halting-brexit-now-close-to-5050-says-leading-campaigner-idUKKCN1G70ZM

Kofi said you had indicated a willingness to meet. We would be delighted to call on you in Brussels at your convenience.

You may recall we met when you were Foreign Minister and I was UNDP Administrator.

Yours sincerely
Mark Malloch-Brown

Mark Malloch-Brown

xxxx.xxxxxxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx